
From: Lhodskins@arlingtonva.us <Lhodskins@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:18 PM EDT 
To: Ruff, Emi <emiruff@amazon.com> 
CC: Mason Kushnir <mkushnir@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Attendees Tomorrow 

That should be fine. I have you in our small meeting room which seats about six.

On Mar 11, 2019, at 5:54 PM, Ruff, Emi <emiruff@amazon.com> wrote:

Hi Mason!

 

For tomorrow, our VP Brian Huseman will be joining us. So from our side we’ll have:

-          Holly Sullivan

-          Andrea Fava

-          Brian Huseman

-          Brian Moore

 

My apologies for the last minute notice, and I hope this won’t be too much trouble for finding a conference room.

 

Thank you,

Emi

 
Emi Ruff   Executive Assistant, Public Policy   Amazon
601 New Jersey Ave. NW, Suite 900 | Washington, DC 20001
O 202.442.2275 | C 248.990.0051 | emiruff@amazon.com
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